FREDERICK PAUL

ATTORNEY AT LAW
1528 WASHINGTON BUILDING

SEATTLE 1, WASHINGTON

MAIN 4-2151

November 6, 1961

To My Clients in The Dalles Dam
and John Day Dam Cases:

I am calling a general meeting of all my clients
for Sunday night, November 19, 1961, at seven o'clock at
the residence of Mr. and Mrs. Ambrose Whitefoot at White
Swan, Washington.

At this time I will give you a general report of
the progress of our lawsuit and a forecast for the future.
We will also lay plans for a committee of you to call on
Mrs. Catherine May, Member of Congress, Monday aftermoon,
November 20th. You and your friends are invited to attend.

Very truly yours,

Frederick Paul

P.S. to Mr. Clark Relander:

Since you : attended a meeting of mine several years ago
I thought your attendance at a sequel would be interesting. FP




FREDERICK PAUL
ATTORNEY AT LAW
1528 WASHINGTON BUILDING

SEATTLE |, WASHINGTON
MAIN 4-2151

March 16, 1964

Mr. Click Relander
Yakima
Washington

Dear Sir:

From time to time I have tried to interest you in
the plight of the fishing members of the Yakima Nation.
I recall you attended one meeting when you seemed to be
critical of my idea. I recall sending you some material
and inviting you to one or two other meetings, both of
which were ignored. I am going to make one final effort
and invite you to another meeting at the Yakima Tribal
Community House at White Swan Sunday, March 22nd, at
4:00 o'ckock P.M.

Frederick Paul




